IMF donates books and journals to the school of economics
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The School of Economics has received a large consignment of books and journals from the IMF
Library in Washington DC. The books and journals will go a long way in assisting Academic
staff, undergraduate and postgraduate students in their studies, research and consultancies.

The resources were released by the IMF Library as it went digital making it necessary to seek a
new home for the books and journals.

We are very grateful to IMF for the continued support and selecting the School as the new home
for the Book.



